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Dear Madison Representatives, 

My name is Kate Servais, and I am writing in support of Double S 
BBQ's request for a Beer and Wine license.   

When moving back to Madison last year, I chose Monroe Street over 
the new apartment complexes because of the walkable 
neighborhood. Moving from downtown Chicago, I still wanted a 
neighborhood that included grocery stores, cafes, shops, restaurants 
and bars. I also convinced my sister to move to the neighborhood last 
month for the same reasons.  

I am very excited that Double S BBQ will be moving into the empty 
storefront on Monroe. I live right next door to Brasserie V and am 
very excited to have another restaurant/bar to frequent. I love to have 
a beer with my BBQ ribs, and hope that you grant Double S a Beer 
and Wine license. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 

Kate Servais 
 


